Pelican Isle Property Owners Association
Annual Meeting and Election

May 23, 2020

The regular scheduled Annual Meeting and Election has been cancelled,
due to the COVID-19 virus. The ballots will still be counted at 10:00 am
outside the clubhouse on the back porch with social dististancing in place.
This is necessary for the safety of all property owners, board members and
officers. The results will be posted on the clubhouse door as soon as they
are available.

Come join us for the count!

Next meeting:
July 18, 2020 10:00 am



